GRADUATION PLANS

Plans are being finalised for a virtual
graduation event later in the term when we

can come together to mark the brilliant
achievements of our year 2 students and
congratulate them on their hard work. We
should remind ourselves of the fact that the
class of 2020 has achieved a 100% success
rate in university offers.

In terms of the occasion, there will still be
messages from tutors, student speeches and
presentations of work. Students and their
parents will be able to enjoy the event online.
As ever, a special year book, which
documents the work of each and every
student, will be published.

We will be in touch again shortly once
arrangements have been agreed!




